Joe Harari
“

From: peter bernamont <peter.bernamont@btconnect.com>
Sent: 03 December 2012 14:40

To: Joe Harari

Subject: 20 Holly Walk, London NW3

PETER BERNAMONT - ARCHITECT
11 HERSCHELL SQUARE WALMER DEAL KENT CT14 7SH
TEL 01304 369371 FAX 05601 137013 peter.bernamont@btconnect.com

to:
Joe and Susan Harari,

re:
20 Holly Walks, London NW3 6RA

date:
3 December 2012

Dear Joe and Susan,

APPLICATION FOR LAWFUL DEVELOPMENT CERTIFICATE
20 HOLLY WALK, LONDON NW3 6RA

['write to confirm my instructions given to me from yourselves and the works then carried out at your
residence, 20 Holly Walk.

Designs were prepared by my practice in December 1999 for the construction of a Shower Room, Dressing
Area and Store within a then existing Garage. The construction of the designs were subsequently carried
out and reached completion in August 2000.

[ am also able to confirm that you (Joe and Susan Harari) have enjoyed full use of the Shower Room,
Dressing Area and Store as an integral part of you residence, continuously as of completion in August 2000
right up the present, as I have indeed visited your property on many occasions over the years and witnessed
your use unchanged up to the time of my recent visit last week.

I'am happy for you to pass copy of this letter to the Planning Department as information in support of your
application.
Yours sincerely,

Peter Bernamont

Peter Bernamont Architect





